
HEATHMONT FOOTBALL CLUB - SENIOR COACH FOR 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
The Heathmont Football Club, associated with the Eastern Football League, is 
now seeking applications for the position of Senior Coach for Season 2019 
 
The club is seeking a coach who has the capacity to guide and further develop our 
talented crop of young and experienced players into next year and beyond.  
With our current list of players and the emergence of talent coming through from 
our Junior system and Under 19 ranks, and given the recent upgrade to our 
ground and the impending Clubroom rebuild and installation of new state of the 
art lighting during 2019, we believe that it is a very exciting time to join our club 
 
Those applicants with the necessary leadership capabilities, communication & 
relationship skills, technical knowledge and relevant experience and 
accreditations are encouraged to apply. 
 
Enquiries about the role should be directed to the Club’s Director of Football, 
Wayne Judge.  A position description and selection criteria are available on 
request. 
 
Wayne Judge can be contacted on 0400 951 867 or via email  - 
judge.wayne.h@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 


